
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Core Banking System Upgrade of Partner Bank – Sweep A/C facility won’t be accessible 
 

 
 
 Due to core banking system upgrade of our Partner Bank, your Sweep Account and Pull Money facility will not be 

accessible from  12th Aug 2022 12:00 AM to 15 Aug 2022 11:59 PM 
 

 During this period you will not be able to Pull Money from Sweep Account and Check Balance of Sweep Account. 
Requesting you to take a note of the same and plan accordingly 
 

 
We regret for the inconvenience caused. 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


